
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1995 

 

Dr. “J” Thornton Boswell 

11134 Stephalee Lane 

Rockville, Maryland 20852 

 

Dear Dr. Boswell: 

 

With reference to our recent telephone conversation, I am enclosing a Subpoena Duces Tecum for the 

production of documents and appearance for testimony before the Assassination Records Review 

Board.   

 

Although the subpoena refers to a specific place and time, please be assured that we will endeavor to 

schedule the deposition for a time and place that is mutually agreeable.  Mr. T. Jeremy Gunn, the 

Review Board’s General Counsel, will be in touch with you in the near future to discuss scheduling 

matters and to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

Enclosure 


